President’s statement

PRST 18/...

The Human Rights Council,

1. Acknow/edging the need for constructive dialogue between the Office of the
High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and the Human Rights Council
and recognizing the progress already made by the High Commissioner in
presenting information on sources and allocation of funding to her Office in
her Annual OHCHR Report;

a) Allocation of the regular budget, according to pProgramme and Mandates;
b) Voluntary contributions received by the OHCHR and theijr speciﬁcr

¢) Allocation of earmarked and unearmarked contributions, according to
pProgramme and Mmandates;
d) Allocation of funding for the Special Procedures;

which would be considered at 3 mutually agreed forum.




